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Dear Parents 

 

I am writing to confirm that St John Fisher Catholic Primary School will be closed 

on Monday 19 September 2022. This has been announced as a bank holiday 

for the state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 

I wanted to take this opportunity to let you know how we as a school we have responded 

to this news. 
 

We have had a number of assemblies explaining and talking to the children about what 

has happened - 

 Saying Goodbye to The Queen 

 Public Mourning on the Death of HM Queen Elizabeth II 

 What Happens When a Monarch Dies? 

The London Borough of Bexley has set up the following ways for you as a family to pay 

your respects during this sad time. 

 

Book of condolence 

A Book of Condolence is available for all of the Borough’s residents should they wish to 

sign it. The book is available at the Contact Centre, Civic Offices, Bexleyheath.   

Monday to Friday from 9.30am to 4.30pm. 

 

Floral tributes 

Everyone in the borough is welcome to bring flowers to Hall Place and Danson House. 

Hall Place - at the Visitors Centre Courtyard from 8am to 6pm. 

Danson House – inside the forecourt at the front of Danson House. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office on 0208 310 7311  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss S J Griffin 


